
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Sponsor, 
 
The Rotary Club of Royal Hua Hin is pleased to announce that our 14th Amateur Charity Golf 
Classic is scheduled for Friday, 29th November 2024 at the Pineapple Valley Golf Club – 
formerly known as Banyan Golf Club. As Chairperson of our Rotary club’s Golf Committee, I 
am writing to welcome you back again as sponsors, players and/or contributors of goods 
and services for this year’s tournament, and your ongoing support is most appreciated. 
     Since the Rotary Club of Royal Hua Hin was established in 2010, we have raised many 
millions of Thai baht through fundraising activities to help support the disadvantaged 
stakeholders in our communities as well as medical institutions and underprivileged schools. 
With the proceeds generated from last year’s tournament and additional donations, we 
were able to purchase a much-needed ambulance for Hua Hin Hospital for 2.5 million Thai 
baht. The new, fully equipped ambulance is going to arrive in August with the potential to 
provide emergency assistance to countless people for many years to come.  
     We believe that any sponsorship and support deserve significant recognition long after 
the conclusion of the tournament and therefore, we have created unique sponsorship 
opportunities to help promote your business to the greater community and beyond the 
realm of the tournament itself. To provide increased brand awareness for our generous 
contributors, we are also developing a “Sponsor Village” at the tournament for our sponsors 
to promote their goods and services to the attendees. Our committee member who liaises 
with you will provide further information soon.       
     As always, our goal is to produce the same high-quality tournament as in previous years, 
which would not have been possible without you, our sponsors, the players and our friends.  
Once again, thank you for your generous support and consideration for your sponsorship 
and/or participation in the tournament to help us make this another memorable event in 
Hua Hin.  
 
VP Michel Zuber  
Golf Committee Chair 
Tel: 089-258-9733, golf@rotaryroyalhuahin.org | Arnold 087-806-8416 | Phil 061-986-5448  
 
For more information about our Rotary club and the upcoming tournament, please visit  
https://www.rotaryroyalhuahin.org/sitepage/charity-golf-classic-2024 
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